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Weekly News – Friday 5th January  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful time over the 
holidays. 

We kicked off this half term with Roald Dhal Day. We made our own 
marvelous medicines, wrote revolting recipes, made puppets to act 
out our favourite Roald Dhal scenes, created our own Wonka 
chocolates and even learnt an Oompa Loompa dance! The children 
all looked wonderful in their outfits and had a wonderful day.  

  

English 

We have been looking at recounts this week and identifying features 
we need to include as next week we will be writing a recount of Roald 
Dhal day. 

 

Maths 

We have started revising place value using the bar model and 100 
square to support our understanding. We have also been focusing on 
our reasoning and problem solving skills within place value.   

Topic 

For our art lesson next week we will be creating a collage linked to 
things personal to us. Please bring in collage materials that mean 
something to you. For example paper that is shades of your 
favourite colour, toys from a catalogue or copies of photographs. 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Sarah 
Matty 

 
Clover 
Lucas 
Holly 

 
Heather 
Amelie 

Max 

Notices 

Books: Children have bought home English and Maths books. Please return them to school on Monday and sign to show you 
have seen them. 

PE: Please ensure your child has returned their PE Kit to school as lessons started this week. 

Outstanding payments: If you have not paid for the pantomime and Florence Nightingale workshops please could you pay this 
as soon as possible as it is now overdue. If you are unsure whether you have paid, please see your class teacher. 

Library Closure: Please note the KS1 Library will be closing for 3 weeks at the end of this week as we are having a clear out and 
putting new books in. During this time your child will not be changing their library book. 
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